
 

 

18th December 2019 

Dog attack investigation – update 

A Bailiwick Law Enforcement spokesman said: “A full police investigation into the circumstances that 

lead to the dog attack and the use of force was completed, and then as per procedure in all cases, the 

matter was referred to the Law Officers. The decision by them was that no further action would be 

taken against the owner. The Law Officers were also supportive of the appropriate action taken by 

Guernsey Police at the scene in Ruette de la Tour, Castel.” 

 


